Temporary Local Rule – Out of Bounds adjacent to the 18th hole
The removal of the fence between the property ‘Glenwhern’ and the area to the southeast of the 18th hole and adjacent to the practice putting green at the 1st hole has resulted in the removal of the out of bounds boundary on this part of the course. 

The Management Committee have agreed to introduce a ‘Temporary Local Rule’ whilst the construction of the new wall between ‘Glenwhern’ and the course takes place. As soon as the wall is completed this Temporary Local Rule will be rescinded. 
The new rule is below and commences with immediate effect.
Out of Bounds (southeast of the 18th hole) – For the duration of the construction of the new boundary wall between the property known as ‘Glenwhern’ and the course, the steel fencing will be the temporary boundary edge of the course. 
As with all boundary posts and markers, the steel fencing, and its footings, are boundary objects and free relief cannot be obtained should the fence or footing interfere with a player’s stance or swing. 
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